
 

Linda replied Sun, 29 Sep 2019 at 10:56AM 

to: pdc@pdc.wa.gov 

 

To Whom it may concern; 

 

I apologize for not seeing your earlier email.  However, I would like to respond to you and Mr. 

Reed.  First 

I had no idea that I could not hand out my card as Mayor when speaking with the public.  The 

cards were designed by the City but since early ib 2016, I have had them made at Office Max 

and purchased them myself.  Now that I am aware of this, I will stop using them, when handing 

out materials.  I would like to know though, if this restricts me from handing them out when I 

meet people and exactly when my duties as Mayor would be affected during an election 

year.  The second charge, about my materials not containing sponsor information.  I have no 

sponsors.  I have paid for all my materials myself.  Please let me know if that settles the matter or 

I have to revise my information. 

 

Thank you. 

 

Linda Lehman 
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